
An internship position is open at
ASADIP-HCCH (ROLAC)
The American Association of Private International Law (ASADIP) and the Regional
Office for Latin America and the Caribbean (ROLAC) of the Hague Conference on
Private International Law (HCCH) are seeking an intern to assist them in the
academic  work  of  the  region’s  network  and  to  conduct  legal  research.  An
important  focus  of  the  internship  will  be  the  Hague  Service  and  Evidence
Conventions. Further information is available here (in Spanish only).

The candidate must either be an advanced student (having already taken Private
International  Law credits)  or  have graduated from a Bacherlor of  Laws in a
University of Latin American or the Caribbean region. For graduated candidates
to  be  able  to  apply,  no  more  than  3  years  should  have  elapsed  from their
graduation.

Very good written and communications skills in both Spanish and English are
required.  This  is  a  non-remunerated  internship.  The  selected  candidate  is
expected to work part-time (3 or 4 hours per day) from a distance. However, it is
possible to do the internship at the ROLAC office in Buenos Aires, Argentina, or
combine the internship with the possibility to work at a distance and on-site.

The duration of the internship is 4 months to a year.

The deadline for applications is 20 August 2019.
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